
 

1 

CHEW An

From: International Trade Remedies Ops 2
Sent: Thursday, 25 July 2013 10:42 AM
Subject: Anti-dumping - Currants from Greece - Review of measures [SEC=UNOFFICIAL]

To whom it may concern, 
 
The Anti-Dumping Commission will undertake a review of the anti-dumping measures applying to processed dried 
currants (currants) exported to Australia from Greece after receiving a request from the Minister for Home 
Affairs.  The review will be limited to examining whether the variable factors relevant to the taking of the anti-dumping 
measures have changed. 
 
This review will be undertaken concurrently with the continuation inquiry into currants exported from Greece, which 
was initiated on 11 July 2013.  Accordingly, exporter questionnaire responses are now due on 2 September 2013 and 
submissions in relation to the continuation inquiry and/or review will now be accepted until 3 September 2013. 
 
Anti-Dumping Notice No. 2013/61, containing important procedural details, is available at www.adcommission.gov.au. 
 

Regards, 

An Chew 
A/g Manager | Operations 2 
Anti-Dumping Commission  
P: +61 2 6275 5755 | F: +61 2 6275 6990 
www.adcommission.gov.au  
 
This email has been sent to all contacts on the Interested Parties List in relation to the Anti-Dumping Commission’s 
continuation inquiry into processed dried currants exported to Australia from Greece. If you would like to be removed 
from this list, or if you would like additional contacts to be added to the list, please email 
operations2@adcommission.gov.au  
 


